
INFRACON_11_2017-18                                                                                                                       06.09.2017 

 

CLARIFICATION TO ALL INFRACON CLIENTS 

 

It has been found that the INFRACON portal is not accepting the future completion date of the projects. 
The software developer has been asked to look into the matter immediately and it has been assured 
that the issue shall be resolved by tomorrow i.e. 07.09.2017 afternoon.  

In view of above, all the Clients whose Bids have the provision in the concerned RFP to consider 
substantially completed projects (i.e. projects whose completion date is yet to occur) may 
postpone their Bid Due Date by one day till 08.09.2017 so that the prospective bidders are able 
to upload their credentials relating to substantially completed projects. 

Sandeep Kumar 
GM (INFRACON) 

 


